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PE TIMETABLE

Dear Parents/Carers,

Deputy Head teacher
We are delighted to announce that Miss Beech has been
appointed as our new Deputy Head Teacher. We wish her
every success in this exciting role and look forward to the
positive impact she will continue to have across our
school community. 

Reading
As always, we’d like to highlight the importance of
reading—please keep up the great habit over the holiday!
A big thank you to all Year 4 and Year 6 parents who
joined us for our recent Stay and Read sessions; your
support makes such a difference. 

SRE
After the break, we’ll be in touch regarding letters for
those wishing to withdraw from SRE lessons. 

As we head into the week off, please take extra care with
road safety and enjoy a restful break. 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back, refreshed
and ready for the final half  term of  the year.

Miss Cross

Miss Cross

School will close at 1pm on
Friday 23  May for the half

term break. We look forward
to welcoming everybody back

to school on Monday 2  June at
8:35 am.
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Heath Mount
 Highlights

The sun was out so our Year 4 musicians
decided to take their djembe class outside to

create their own mini music festival!

Our final stay and reads sessions of the
term took place this week and once

again, the turn out from our Year 4 and
Year 6 parents has been exceptional.
The children have thoroughly enjoyed

sharing their love of reading with their
families this term.

This week in Diamond Art Club, the
children created a variety of wonderful,
colourful animals using small diamond

art pieces.

The children in DT club have been
displaying their artistic skills by

designing and decorating their unique
bird houses.

Here is a glimpse of what
our wonderful children
and staff got up to this

week!

The Karaoke machine made a special
appearance during lunchtime and everyone

enjoyed the musical experience.
Our budding chefs created delicious,

yummy chocolate chip cookies in
cookery club this week.










